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Item Notes 

General 

Successes 

Things going well 

 Stock for the 2019 school year has been ordered. We are trying to reduce 

our stock levels and keep less stock on hand.  This means we will need to 

keep a close eye on stock levels so that we don’t run out while we are trying 

out this new system.  

 Meetings have been held with various suppliers, building up good 

relationships with them and also allowing the convenor to gain an 

understanding of pricing structures and manufacturing process.   

Roadblocks 

Things getting in the way 
o  Nothing significant at this time.   

Actions 

Recommendations 

Motions you want to raise 

 
New Music Uniforms  
(motion and information prepared by Belinda Fox) 
We are seeking $9000 to purchase: 

(a) Approximately 215  new music shirts (at $32 plus GST and delivery costs 

from Tudor, existing uniform shop supplier); and                    

(b) 25 new music pants at $22 each (cost $550) 

These will be hired to students participating in Brisbane Festival, Fanfare, 
Singfest. 
 
 
 

Details Tuesday 21 August Subcommittee: 

Uniform Shop- Leah 

Woodward, Dean Newberry, 

Michelle Canny 
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Item Notes 

 
Reason for request 
The existing uniforms were purchased in 2005 when the school band comprised 
grades 5, 6 and 7.  As a result, most of the current music uniforms are size 12 
and 14s.  However, the band now comprises grades 3, 4, 5 and 6.   As a result, 
there are not enough size 8 and 10 uniforms for the younger children.  At our 
last music competition 28 children had to wear a larger size.  The School is 
competing in Brisbane Festival competition in October at which time 23 Grade 3 
students will participate for the first time.  As a result, there will be 51 children 
having to wear a larger size, with approximately 15 having to wear 2 sizes larger.  
In addition, as the uniforms are now 13 years old, many shirts are stained and 
they are looking quite tired. 
Design for Shirt 
The music teachers have designed the shirt in consultation with Belinda Fox 
(parent in charge of music uniform hire this year) and Heather (Tudor supplier). 
The teacher will confirm their preferred design this week. 
Music Pants 
We have sourced black formal pants at Target. We will seek to find cheaper 
alternatives but if not available, then we propose to purchase the pants at 
Target. 
Recoup Cost 
It is intended to hire the shirts at $ 5 per event that the children participate in.  
There is also the option of offering the shirt for sale.  
Roadblocks 
Need to decide (in consultation with school and music teachers) if the shirts 
should be sold to parents to be worn as part of day to day uniform (like the 
interschool sports polo). 
Logistics of collecting the hire fees needs to be sorted out. 
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